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June 5, 2024  |  Firm News
 

Rich May Welcomes Summer
Associate and Summer
Interns!
 

By: Rich May

Rich May, P.C. is pleased to announce that Yelitza Montesino has joined the Firm as its
Summer Associate. Yelitza has recently completed her second year at BU Law
School. Tommy Madden and Gennie Littlejohn have joined as Summer Interns. Tommy
graduated from Belmont Hill School and just completed his sophomore year at University
of Richmond. Gennie graduated from Cohasset High School and just completed her junior
year at Colby College. Tommy and Gennie are both interested in learning more about the
legal profession. Welcome to Yelitza, Tommy, and Gennie!
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